From:

To:

Community Support and Services Committee

Subject:

Proposed extension of the Emergency Bill

Pate:

Friday, 4 March 2022 7:40:51 AM

Dear Committee,

I write to strongly object to any extension of the Emergency Bill due to the prevalence of Omicron's extremely low death rate compared to the initial variants.

The original Emergency Bill was granted based on the death rate from the Aloha and Delta variants. Case numbers now indicate that the original modelling was substantially overinflated.

Any extension of these powers are NOT warranted and should NOT be granted. Further, the existing state of segregation due to the mandates is inhumane and deplorable. Peoples jobs, livelihood, education, businesses and general well being have all been adversely affected due to the creation of a two tier society. There is no reading why people should be discriminated against further considering the data now available to the public. I therefore demand that current mandates are lifted and NO extension to the Emergency Bill is sought.

Yours sincerely
Glenn Lamprecht